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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 7 support us in our plans for the 
day.  
 
Dress up as any book character  
Every year on World Book Day we are overwhelmed by the enthusiasm of our school community. 
Dressing up is an enjoyable part of World Book Day and will hopefully encourage pupils to recommend 
favourite reads and start a discussion on their choice of book character. There are lots of ideas online for 
easy homemade outfits and using preloved or repurposed clothes can be a good idea.  If pupils would 
rather not dress up then they should wear full school uniform as normal.  
You can find more information here: https://www.worldbookday.com/celebrate-world-book-day/dressing-
up/ 
 
World Book Day Quiz in the Library at 1.40pm on the 7th March 
Pupils from all year groups are welcome to attend the book quiz at lunchtime on World Book Day. There 
will be questions suitable for all pupils from S1-S6.  Pupils will compete in teams of 4 and there will be 
prizes for the winners. 
 
World Book Day Book Token 
When you get your book token, all you need to do is to take it to your local participating bookshop and 

£1 off any full price book instead. 
Check out the World Book Day Family Hub for more information: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/ 
 

 and this could not happen without the 
support of parents and carers - thank you.  
 
Yours faithfully  
Jayne Price and the S6 Literacy Leaders. 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 Mrs S Brown 
 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 
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